
EVENT INFORMATION: 
Sunday, February 16th 
Vinoy Park (Downtown Waterfront) 
701 Bayshore Dr. NE. St Petersburg, FL 33701 
  
SHOW TIME EVENT HOURS: 11:00 AM – 3:00 PM  
 
LOAD-IN INSTRUCTIONS: There are two times for load-in. Saturday load-in is the preferrable choice with 
quicker times and less congestion. There is Security and Sherrif patrol cars present over night to watch over 
cars. 
 
Saturday, February 15th, 11:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Sunday, February 16th, 8:30 AM – 10:00 AM 
 
For both days, you will ENTER the STAGING AREA via 7th Avenue into the park. Do not attempt to drive onto 
the show field without being escorted by an FOS staff member. Do not park your car on the show field 
without an FOS staff member confirming your space. 
 
When you enter the staging area, you will need a PRINTED COPY OF YOUR PAID RECIPT WITH THE BAR 
CODE. This receipt serves to gain your vehicle entry and also you and one guest in lieu of separate General 
Admission tickets. 
 
FOS REGISTRATION TENT AND SPONSOR GIFTS: 
Registration for car owners opens at 11 am. Once you have placed your car you can go to the registration tent 
to check in and pick up your participant badge and lanyard as well as any other gifts and event details you 
may need. Please visit the following sponsors to pick up participant Gifts: 
 
NUMERIC RACING - BEER PINT GLASS SPONSOR 
COATERZ - COFFEE MUG SPONSOR 
SNYDER INSURANCE - TUMBLER SPONSOR 
PERFORMANCE KING - T SHIRT SPONSOR 
 
SPECTATOR PARKING: 
Parking is limited in downtown St Petersburg. There is several parking garages located downtown. There is 
also a Trolley Service that will be running from several areas throughout downtown to Vinoy Park and back.  
 
TRAILER PARKING: 
We have limited parking for trailers in Vinoy Park. The entry is via 7th Avenue. FOS staff will guide you into the 
trailer parking area when you arrive. It is onsite in the park. If you decide to place your trailer in the park on 
Saturday (which is highly recommended), you can avoid the congestion of Sunday morning. 
 
A FEW IMPORTANT THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
 

1. NO REVVING OF ENGINES. Although it is an outdoor show, the City of St. Pete, the Fire Marshall, and 
St Pete Police Dept are very strict on this. They will be monitoring during the show. 

2. Once your car is placed it cannot be moved until the event is closed and the Fire Marshall allows 
participant vehicles to exit the show field. 

3. NO PLAYING OF MUSIC FROM YOUR VEHICLES 
  
On-Site Event Contacts: 
 

Kelly: (727) 656-6482 Dave: (352) 233-8016 Lindsay: (727) 793-7788 
Justin: (727) 437-8787 Heinrich: (352) 702-5423 Daniel: (727) 643-2672 

 


